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This is an excerpt from the full list of recommendations, which is available at: http://www.clarityfacilitation.com/postconviction.  The full list of recommendation includes recommendations for many agencies, not just for colleges.  The full report also includes more recommendations for the ideal, long-term responses to victims’ needs.  (michael@clarityfacilitation.com, 612-521-1889).

FOR MINNESOTA UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES OFFERING CRIMINAL JUSTICE PROGRAMS:

1. We recommend the inclusion of courses on victim rights and needs in the core of all criminal justice education programs in higher education.






